
Auburn Little League

Registration Refund Policy

Player refund requests must be submitted in writing via email to

registrar@auburnlittleleague.org. The date of email receipt will qualify as the date of

enrollment cancellation. Reason for withdraw must be included in the email. Unless for

validated medical reasons, or special circumstances approved by the Board of

Directors, refund requests may not be honored.

In the event of season cancellation, the league will provide a refund request form

online. Email requests in this instance will not be considered.

There are no “full” refunds.  All enrollments incur $10 non-refundable online

processing fees. Refund amounts thereafter will vary based on date of request as it

correlates to expenditures incurred by the league for the child’s age division.  This can

include, but is not limited to, a portion of administrative fees, league equipment

purchases, facility use costs, uniform orders, etc.
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